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Tuesday 9th April 2024 – 30 Ramadan 1445 

 
Dear Parents / Carer 

Assalaamu Alaikum – ‘Peace be upon you’ 
 

Re: GCSE Exam Preparation Evening for Parents 
 
As you are aware the year 11 GCSE exam period is nearly upon us and so we feel it is important to 
invite all Parents or Carers into the school for an update and information evening. It will take place 
between 5.00pm- 6.00pm on Monday 15th April 2024 and is an opportunity for the school to inform 
you of our plans for the forthcoming GCSE exams in the Summer and advise the best ways for you to 
support your son’s preparation for their exams. 
 
This is the most important period of their school journey, and all efforts need to be focused on their 
GCSEs and ensuring your son is fully supported to reach his full potential. Therefore, we strongly 
advise all parents to attend. 
 
There will also be an opportunity to speak on an individual basis with SLT regarding your son should 
you wish. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate in contacting me.  
 
 
 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
 
Mr S Abdo 
Assistant Principal 


